
Scan the QR code to access the Oregon Medical Board’s patient 
education brochure “What to Expect During a Physical Exam.”

For more information, visit omb.oregon.gov/chaperone.

Contact the OMB:  info@omb.oregon.gov  |  971-673-2700

Medical Chaperones
A medical chaperone is available when your doctor or PA conducts a sensitive 
exam. A chaperone is trained to know what to expect during an exam and is 
there to ensure patient and provider safety. A chaperone is offered for your 
comfort, but you may choose to decline to have a chaperone present. Please 
speak with your health care provider if you have questions about a sensitive 
exam or the use of a medical chaperone.


